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REPORT 1 - 2021 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Heritage Advisory Committee presents its first report for 2021 and recommends: 

 

HAC-0001-2021 

That the property at 1472 Indian Road, which is listed on the City’s Heritage Register, is not 

worthy of heritage designation, and consequently, that the owner’s request to demolish proceed 

through the applicable process, as per the Corporate Report from the Commissioner of 

Community Services dated December 22, 2020. 

(HAC-0001-2021) 

(Ward 2) 

 

HAC-0002-2021 

1. That the deputation and associated presentation from Alexander Temporale, ATA 

Architects Inc. regarding the Request to Demolish a Heritage Listed Property: 66 Queen 

Street South (Ward 11) be received. 

2. That the property at 66 Queen Street South, which is listed on the City’s Heritage 

Register, is not worthy of heritage designation, and consequently, that the owner’s 

request to demolish proceed through the applicable process, as per the Corporate 

Report from the Commissioner of Community Services dated December 22, 2020. 

(HAC-0002-2021) 

(Ward 11) 

 

HAC-0003-2021 

1. That the report titled “Ontario Heritage Act Proposed Amending Regulations and 
Implications to City of Mississauga” and dated December 14, 2020 from the 
Commissioner of Community Services be received for information. 

2. That the Mayor send a letter on behalf of Council to encourage the Land Planning 
Appeal Tribunal (LPAT) to acquire expertise and education in all heritage related matters 
in response to the amendments made under Bill 108, the More Homes, More Choices 
Act and amended changes to the Ontario Heritage Act. 

(HAC-0003-2021) 
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HAC-0004-2021 
That the property at 965 Whittier Crescent, which is listed on the City’s Heritage Register, is not 
worthy of heritage designation, and consequently, that the owner’s request to demolish proceed 
through the applicable process, as per the Corporate Report from the Commissioner of 
Community Services dated January 5, 2021. 
(HAC-0004-2021) 
(Ward 2) 
 
HAC-0005-2021 
That Recommendations PCHCD-0001-2021 to PCHCD-0002-2021 inclusive contained in the 
Port Credit Heritage Conservation District Advisory Subcommittee Report 1 - 2021 
dated January 4, 2021, be approved. 
(HAC-0005-2021) 
(Ward 1) 
 
HAC-0006-2021 
That Recommendation MVHCD-0001-2021 contained in the Meadowvale Village Heritage 
Conservation District Advisory Subcommittee Report 1 - 2021 dated January 5, 2021, be 
approved. 
(HAC-0006-2021) 
(Ward 11) 
 
HAC-0007-2021 
1. That the donation made by Boeing Toronto Ltd. in the amount $25,000 plus all accrued 

interest to Dec 31, 2020 be used for its intended purposes of honouring the employees 
that worked at this site by creating Story Boards for the Avro Arrow Project. 

2. That Council enact a bylaw to transfer the funds from the Boeing Reserve Fund 
(#35538) to the AVRO Arrow Project (PN#19351) and subsequently close the Boeing 
Reserve Fund. 

(HAC-0007-2021) 
(Ward 5) 
 
HAC-0008-2021 
That the Memorandum dated December 14, 2020 from Paul Damaso, Director, Culture Division, 
entitled "Dedication of Central Library" be received. 
(HAC-0008-2021) 
(Ward 4) 
 
HAC-0009-2021 
That the Memorandum dated November 20, 2020 from Paul Damaso, Director, Culture Division, 
entitled "Alteration to a property adjacent to a Listed Heritage Property: Lakeview Village (Ward 
1)" be received. 
(HAC-0009-2021) 

(Ward 1) 

 

 


